Devlin, Denise

From: Sent:

Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) 23 November 2017 08:02

To:

Devlin, Denise

Subject:

FW: Letter

Attachments:

Judge OHara.doc

Bernie Conlon Secretary to Inquiry

From: Helen Hanna [mailto:Helen.Hanna@hscni.net]

Sent: 17 November 2017 15:03

To: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) <Bernie.Conlon@ihrdni.org>

Subject: Letter

"This email is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message."

Dear Bernie

Please see attached correspondence from Alphy Maginness for the Judge's attention.

Regards

Helen

Helen Hanna | Senior Legal Assistant/PA | Directorate of Legal Services Business Services Organisation | 2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ

DX 2842 NR Belfast 3 | Direct Line: 028 95 363586 | Email: helen.hanna@hscni.net

[&]quot;The information contained in this email and any attachments is confidential and intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent the views of HSCNI. The content of emails sent and received via the HSC network may be monitored for the purposes of ensuring compliance with HSC policies and procedures. While HSCNI takes precautions in scanning outgoing emails for computer viruses, no responsibility will be accepted by HSCNI in the event that the email is infected by a computer virus. Recipients are therefore encouraged to take their own precautions in relation to virus scanning. All emails held by HSCNI may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000."

By email only

Strictly Private and Confidential

Mr Justice O'Hara
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia- related death
Arthur House
41 Arthur Street
Belfast
BT1 4GB



Date:

Our ref:

Your ref:

17th November 2017

GA H99/85

JOH/0459/17

Dear Judge,

RE: REGIONAL HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE BOARD- WHISTLEBLOWING CORRESPONDENCE

I thank you for your letter of 15th inst. in relation to the above matter, and I note your comments.

I have provided the Board with a copy of your letter and highlighted the issues you raise. I can assure you that the Board does not wish to delay the completion nor publication of your report, which, I note, will be ready to send to the printers in early December.

I am instructed that the Board's investigation will be completed later this month and the investigation report will be finalised by 30th November 2017.

As the Board's investigation report will be finalised by the 30th November, I would be in a position to provide you with the outcome of the investigation on that date. I would again ask you not to circulate the correspondence to interested parties in advance of the outcome of the Board's investigation, for the reasons set out in my letter of 3rd inst, and, particularly, given the imminence of the finalised Board report.

I hope this reassures you and I would be happy to discuss further, should you so wish.

Yours faithfully

Alphy Maginness Chief Legal Adviser

Directorate of Legal Services 02895363585

Alphy.maginness@hscni.net